
Scott Evans
for 

Membership Services Committee Chair

Hello Nasa members my name is Scott Evans. I have been with the U of A for 11 
years working in electrical utilities. I am writing the NASA membership to inform you 
that I wish to run for membership service chair. My experience within NASA include 
being in the MAT group and on the bargaining team. I hope to bring new ideas to the 
membership service committee and to the executive board. If you have any questions or 
would like to meet up please email me swevans@ualberta.ca. Please vote. Cheers  



Christianne Ussher
for 

Membership Services Committee Chair

Throughout my career, I’ve always believed in the value of connection — not just through technology, but 
in the relationships we build as colleagues within a shared and diverse community. I make it a point to greet 
people by name, start conversations (even with those I don’t know), and lead with positivity. It’s important to 
me that people feel seen, heard, and supported.

While my professional background is rooted in IT, I’m a strong believer in the importance of a vibrant and 
engaged union. I’ve supported our union in various ways — from helping with pancake breakfasts and social 
events to ensuring the tech runs smoothly during meetings — and I’m now ready to take on a more active role 
by stepping into this position.

With many years of customer service and frontline engagement — including recognition through both 
individual and team awards — I bring a people-first approach that aligns well with the responsibilities of the 
Membership Services Chair.

I’m excited about the opportunity to contribute ideas, strengthen member connections, and help
grow and support our union community.

Personal Bio – Interest in Membership Services Chair Position

I began my career with the Department of Chemistry as a 
Computer Analyst/Jr. Network Administrator. When I was asked 
back then where I saw myself in five years, I may not have had a 
clear answer — but that question sparked a journey of over 24 
years of service and growth across departments. I spent more 
than six years with Chemistry, followed by another six in a more 
senior IT role within the Faculty of Education. During the period 
of consolidation, I transitioned from a faculty-based position to 
Central AICT (now IST), where I’ve spent the past twelve years 
continuing my commitment to frontline IT support and service 
delivery.




